
 

 

Spare the Air Day 
Friday, June 3rd, 2016 

 
A Spare the Air Alert is in effect Friday, June 3rd, 2016 in the San Francisco Bay Area. 
Spare the Air Days occur when concentrations of ground-level ozone pollution are 
forecast to be unhealthy. The Air District asks that you take steps to reduce smog by 
making clean air choices.  
 
Thanks to all of you who use public transportation, ridesharing, walking, bicycling, and 
telecommuting options. If you usually drive to work, a Spare the Air Day is a great time 
to try public transportation or rideshare options. Please visit the below transit resources 
and the TMASF Connects website to learn about your commute options. 
 
Bay Area Transit Resources—SF Bay Ferry, BART, SFMTA Muni, Golden Gate Transit, 
AC Transit, Caltrain, SamTrans, VTA  
 
Visit our website and enter to win tickets to Giants games, Warriors games, and theater 
performances!  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

June 2, 2016 

http://www.tmasfconnects.org
http://www.sparetheair.org/
http://www.tmasfconnects.org/
https://sanfranciscobayferry.com/
http://www.bart.gov/
https://www.sfmta.com/getting-around/transit
http://www.goldengate.org/
http://www.actransit.org/
http://www.caltrain.com/
http://www.samtrans.com/
http://www.vta.org/
http://www.tmasfconnects.org/cgi-bin/tmasf_entry.pl?goto=entry_form

